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SFBP Quarterly Outreach Report – Activities of the SFBP Outreach Committee 

To BOPC – 14 DEC 2017 

 

1. Further meetings with Oakland School District, Tiago Robinson, Principal Jarod Scott 

(McClymond HS) and African-American Male Achievement Program (AAMA) Director 

Jerome Gourdine re development of maritime program:  curriculum development, guest 

speakers; means for garnering additional support  

2. Follow up with CMA and Women's International Shipping & Trading Association (WISTA) 

to discuss outreach programs to reach women and minority candidates  

 

3. Work with various women mariners on Presentation on Paths to Piloting and with other 

participants on possible presentations for 2018 Women in Maritime Leadership 

Conference at CMA  

 

4. Attend CMA events to raise money for scholarships, and continued economic support 

for two scholarships and CMA program to reach students of diverse backgrounds and 

ethnicity 

 

5. Correspondence with Stephen Kreta, VP Student Affairs and Dean Wendy Higgins, CMA 

regarding plans for outreach efforts at CMA for 2018 

 

6. Follow up meetings in Seattle with Sarah Scherer, Director, Seattle Maritime Academy, 

to discuss maritime educational and outreach opportunities in the Puget Sound region. 

 

7. Attended VUSD Advisory Board meeting  - Jesse Bethel High School, Vallejo, VUSD Academy of 

International Finance, with goal of developing maritime curriculum  

 

8. Continued outreach efforts to graduating women deck cadets at CMA regarding career 

paths to qualify for pilot training program  

 

9. Continued outreach/mentoring women serving in command positions in industry 

planning to take future selection examinations for BOPC pilot trainee training program 

 

10. Continuing periodic meetings with SF Port Commission President W. Adams to discuss 

outreach and mentoring efforts and opportunities  

 

 

 


